
 

January 11, 2024  
  

LEARNING NEWSFLASH 
 
Innovative Strategies and Tools to Enrich Knowledge 

 

Spring 2024 Rensselaer Faculty and Staff Training 
Opportunities Schedule is Now Available  
 
Happy New Year Everyone!  Can’t believe we are in 2024! 
 
The Teaching and Learning Collaboratory has just announced the upcoming trainings for Rensselaer 
faculty and staff for the Spring 2024 term.  Please be sure to visit the training page link below for a 
listing of sessions, dates, times, and a link to register! 
 
Visit the Teaching and Learning Collaboratory Workshop page for further details and to register. 
 

 
 

Reminder: If you are unable to attend a workshop, we do have all of the TLC sessions available in our Teaching and 
Learning Collaboratory Video Tutorials Library which you can always access directly from RPInfo.  

 

https://info.rpi.edu/teaching-and-learning-collaboratory/#Workshops
https://mediasite.mms.rpi.edu/Mediasite5/Channel/e0b9c685d1164fa885686aea32ad9a425f
https://mediasite.mms.rpi.edu/Mediasite5/Channel/e0b9c685d1164fa885686aea32ad9a425f
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